
\XJ: Marshall Taylor Jr., Acting Director

Promoting and protectillg the healtb of thepublic allrl the environment

March 25,2015

Ms. Paula Smith
101 Singletree Road
Greenwood, South Carolina 29646

Dear Ms. Smith,

Thank you for your letter dated February 27,2015. I appreciate the information you provided. At this time, we are
conducting a full inquiry into the issues you have disclosed. The Department of Health and Environmental Control
is committed to providing the highest level of customer service to all our clients.

I appreciate your willingness to share your thoughts and feelings. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me directly.

Sincerely,

~~?1.~
Health Director

c: Pam Hawley, SCDHEC Office of General Counsel
..; Jamal Smith, SC Governor's Office
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